
 
       
 
 
 
 
 

March 27, 2020 

A Message for SD50 (Haida Gwaii) Parents & Guardians:  

 

Dear Parents and Guardians   

In these difficult times School District 50 (Haida Gwaii) is taking precautionary measures to help in the 
prevention of COVID-19 in all of our communities. One of these measures is closing all playgrounds, 
basketball courts and weight rooms to public use until further notice. Signs will be placed at all applicable sites 
as a reminder. 

Please stay safe and continue to follow the preventive measures recommended by the Provincial Health 
Officer during this global pandemic.  

 

Haawa,  

 

 

Carey Stewart 
Superintendent/CEO 
SD50 (Haida Gwaii) 
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